DOYLE HARTMAN
Oil Operator
500 N. MAIN
P. O. BOX 104286
MIDLAND, TEXAS 79702

(915) 684-4011

August 28, 1981

Mr. Jerry Sexton

State of New Mexico

0il Conservation Division
P. 0. Box 1980

Hobbs, New Mexico 88240

Re: Bates well No. 3
Section 20, T-25-S, R-37-E
Lea County, New Mexico
Mr. Sexton:
In regard to your letter of August 24, 1981 concerning total depth of
subject well I have enclosed a revised C-101 showing proposed depth
of 3340. We would 1ike this C-101 to replace the C-101 submitted on
August 21, 1981 showing a proposed depth of 3500.
We hope this proposed depth will meet with your approval. If the
formation runs deeper than anticipated and more hole is deemed to
be necessary we will submit a C-103 requesting a change in the
total depth.
Thank you for your consideration in this matter.
Very truly yours,
Tarvg (f. ) by
Larry A. Nermyr
LAN/pmb

Enclosures



